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October 28, 2020 

Beloved People of Promise, 

We greet you in the Matchless Mighty name of Jesus Christ. Many things have transpired in just the last four years as we 
have become a church on the move. Within that short time, we have been able to eliminate over $300,000 worth of 
debt; “To God Be The Glory!” The First Missionary Baptist Church of Banning has been a fixture in this community for 71 
years, therefore I will be petitioning to make us a “Historic Monument” and we shall be known as the ‘People of 
Promise’! Beloved it is our belief that through God we are “creating a culture that is changing our community”! Let me 
tell you how proud I am of you all! We have set goals like paying off our debt and purchasing new doors and installing 
them. Because you all have followed the God given vision, all of the monies are in we’ve paid the doors off ahead of 
schedule! What a mighty God we serve! 

 As a church family we believe that it is time to expand our ministries. We realize that in order to grow our ministry 
outreach we must be “a resource that connects people to ‘the Source’ in Jesus Christ”. It is our endeavor to be a physical 
body, providing spiritual transformation, through tangible programs, for the next generation. Simply put we want to 
build and expand. As we move into the holiday season please remember all that God has done for us and you this year! 
Will you make a financial commitment with me towards our food pantry so that we may grow it larger than it currently 
is? Let’s help those who suffer through the holidays so that theirs can be like ours! A contribution per member of $30 in 
November and December towards our food pantry is the minimum I’m asking of us, but, if you can do more please do so 
($50, $75, $100 the next two months write on the envelope or Givelify: Food Pantry donation).  

People of the Promise I’m so excited because if God moved so majestically miraculously and magnificently in 
the midst of a pandemic and still provided our harvest then the “Best is Yet to Come” I love you! 

Who are we: The People of Promise  

What do we do: Create a Culture that will change the community   

What do we say: To God be the Glory! 
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